
5/22/23 UWMC Northwest Development Advisory Committee (DAC) Public Comment: 

From: Anonymous 

To: UWMC Northwest Development Advisory Committee 

 

My home is located at the NW boundary of the hospital.  This morning at 6:30am I woke up to the sound 

of a tractor with a lift , beeping sounds AND a very heavy smell of polluted air from the exhaust in my 

home! Upon taking a walk outside, the pollution was overwhelming, as well as the noise was untenable 

at anytime, especially at 6:30 AM.  I thought I could tolerate whatever might be happening but I no 

longer am able to do so.  Not just this incident but others too many to list.  

I want to write to you and say that the meetings and comments from the neighborhood at the last 

meeting were intensely opposed to the decreased set back allowances, and height maximums that are 

on the proposed concept plan.   

I want to write to you to say that it is my strong opinion that there is very little consideration to the 

neighborhood concerns, stated for the present and in the future.  There is a strong negative 

impactful disturbance to our way of life here as well as a detrimental environmental impact 

already.  What is presented to the neighborhood does not address the strongly voiced concerns. For me 

the opposite is true:  it is noticeable and apparent that UWMC, because their mission is to provide the 

best care possible based on our expanding population, that their honorable goal overrides any concerns 

short and long term that the neighborhood residents have strongly been opposed to.   

 


